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Churchill, Julie M

From: Pizzuti, Lou S

Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 1:25 PM

To: Denis St. Peter

Cc: Greg Lounder (glounder@mrcmaine.org); Craig Stuart-Paul (craigsp@fiberight.com); 

Alan Iantosca; Kyle Sullivan; Burns, Dave E; Churchill, Julie M; Eleftheriou, Victoria H; 

Muzzey, Lynn; LaClair, Tiffany; Beyer, Jim R; garonson@crmcx.com

Subject: Fiberight CAFO 06_12_2014

Attachments: Fiberight CAFO 06_12_2014.pdf

Denis, 

 

The Department has recently become aware of the document attached above.  This was not 

included in the Disclosure Information submitted with the project application or any 

deliverables submitted after the application was accepted for processing.  I hereby formally 

request that an updated Disclosure Statement for Fiberight LLC, Mr. Stuart-Paul and any other 

entities where Mr. Stuart-Paul has had a controlling interest in within the last 5 years, and 

other persons now associated with Fiberight LLC be submitted to the Department by no later 

than June 15, 2016.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  Additionally, if I have 

missed anyone with this email whom should receive a copy, please forward them a copy and 

provide me with their email address for future correspondence.  

 

Thank you, 
 

Lou S. Pizzuti, Environmental Specialist 

Licensing & Compliance Specialist 

Division of Technical Services 

DEP – Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management 

106 Hogan Road, Suite 6 

Bangor, ME  04401 

Desk: (207) 941-4563 

Cell: (207) 540-6467 

Fax: (207) 941-4584 

lou.s.pizzuti@maine.gov  
 


